Fu Jen Catholic University School of Law
510 Zhongzheng Rd

Xinzhuang District,

New Taipei City, 242

Prof. LEONG Chenghang
University of Macau
Avenida da Universidade,
Taipa, Macau,
China
Oct. 22th, 2019

Dear Prof. LEONG Chenghang,

On behalf of Fu Jen Catholic University School of Law, I cordially invite you to
visit Fu Jen from November 13-17, 2019 to attend the 4th Bienniel Tort Law Society
Conference that will be held in Taiwan. Due to your academic prestige, we look forward
to your participation in this year’s conference topic, “The Protection of Personality
Interest in the Context of the Information Age.” We sincerely hope to see you in
November.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding your visit. We look
forward to your participation in the conference.

Sincerely,

Tu-Mu Euo

Tu-Mu Kuo

Professor

Dean, School of Law

Fu Jen Catholic University



